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To whom it may concern

I hope that you are keeping safe and well.

I wish to object to the night flights proposals within Dublin Airport.

The noise pollution at present is obnoxious and shows hubris on the side of Dublin airport
authority.

It is extremely disappointing that the priority appears to be the economy over people
within the policy making levels of the DAA.

I would have - perhaps naively - expected better from such an authority within the civilised
Western world in the 21st century.

I hope that the DAA reappraises this neoliberalist proposal and proves me wrong by
positioning people over the economy.

Keep well.
Regards
K.





